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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

PENINSULA COLLEGE
[Filed May 6, 2024, 3:51 p.m.]

The Peninsula College board of trustees has changed the following 
regular meeting:

From: June 18, 2024.
To: June 11, 2024, at 2:00 p.m., at Peninsula College Port An-

geles, Cornaby Center; Student Awards Ceremony at 1:00 p.m. in Pirate 
Union Building.

If you need further information contact Trisha Haggerty, Execu-
tive Assistant to the President, 1502 East Lauridsen Boulevard, Port 
Angeles, WA 98362, 360-417-6201, thaggerty@pencol.edu, website 
https://pencol.edu/about-pc/board-trustees/board-meeting-agendas-
minutes.
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